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Hirst Avenue West Road Closure – April 19 and April 20 
 
Hirst Avenue West from Lodgepole Drive to Renz Road will be closed on Tuesday, April 19 and Wednesday, 
April 20 during allowed working hours (from 7 am to 9 pm). 
 
The purpose of this closure is to facilitate the installation of new sanitary sewer and storm drain pipe in the 
road. It will be necessary for the construction equipment to occupy the north side of the road in order to install 
the pipes in the south half of the road. This is the most efficient construction methodology; should the road be 
kept open, construction would take twice as long and with lengthy traffic delays. 
 
There are no residences using this portion of Hirst Avenue West to access their houses. The lane to the estate 
located in the Regional District of Nanaimo to the west of Renz Road will be able to access their home from 
Renz Road. 
 
The contractor, Knappett Industries, believes this road closure is in the best interest of public safety and will 
present the least danger and inconvenience to the travelling public. 
 
For more information: 

Engineering Department    250 951-2484 
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